ASHLAND ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT
ABUTTER NOTIFICATION

According to the NH Revised Statutes Annotated 676:4,1 (d) and the Town of Ashland
Zoning Ordinance it 1s required that the public be notified of the public hearing at which
a proposal for land development will be submitted to and reviewed by a Land Use Board.

You are hereby notified of a Meeting of the Zoning Board of Adjustment for an
application for Variances for setbacks for Main and Winter Streets, Ashland, NH,
Tax Map/Lot 017-005-011 and 017-005-012, owned by High Life Building Co., Inc.
has been rescheduled to the Zoning Board of Adjustment agenda for the
meeting on Thursday, October 21, 2021 at 6:30 pm,
at 6 Collins Street in the Conference Room.

The Applicant, Jon Kwiatkowski, owner of High Life Building Company,
1s requesting variances on the setback requirements to allow a building
to be constructed on the above referenced lots.

Should a decision not be reached at the public hearing, this application will stay
on the Zoning Board of Adjustment’s agenda until such time as it is either
approved or disapproved.

Posted at the Ashland Post Office, Ashland Town Office and on the website www.ashlandnh.org



